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BRANDON LIQUOR MART 

CLOSED TO AID FLOOD RESPONSE EFFORTS 
 

 
The MLCC has temporarily closed its Corral Centre Liquor Mart in Brandon to aid the city’s 
efforts to control traffic to the Corral Centre area. 
 
 “We are voluntarily closing the Liquor Mart in support of the city’s efforts to discourage residents 
from accessing the area,” said Ken Hildahl, MLCC President & CEO. “Store stock has been 
moved to our two other Liquor Mart locations as a precautionary measure and store staff have 
been reassigned.” 
 
The City of Brandon will continue to be served by two Liquor Marts located at 10th and Victoria 
and in Brandon Shoppers’ Mall. Both stores will remain open with normal operating hours. 
 
The Corral Centre Liquor Mart will re-open once the flood threat has passed. 
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CONTACT:  Diana Soroka, Manager, Communications at (204) 474-5631 or dsoroka@mlcc.mb.ca 
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